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Last week in Caterpillars Class… 

 We made mothers day cards and gifts 

 We made salt dough fossils, then had to dig and find them in the playground  

 We played in the pizza shop role play area and made salt dough pizzas to sell.  

 We looked at 2D shapes and made rockets 

 We played with the farm animals and looked at the different animals on the farm  

This week in Caterpillars Class we will be... 

 We will be using number dominos and matching numbers  

 We will be making fluffy painted eggs and marble painting  

 We will be having an Easter egg hunt  

 We will be making their own crepes  

Home learning : 

 Make your own pizzas and take a pictures to share with us 

 Find shapes in and around your home, what shapes can you find and how many of each? 

Can you draw any to bring in to show us?  

Digging for fossils! 

Making salt dough pizzas Wear a hat day! 
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Important Notices and Reminders 

                                        

Wear a Hat Day 

Thank you to everyone who took part and donated to this fantastic 

cause, altogether we raised £86.00 for Brain Tumour Research. 

 

Thursday 31st March — End of Term  

We finish nursery at 12:30pm on Thursday, there will be no lunch 

or afternoon sessions. 

 

Easter Break 

We hope you all have a relaxing break, we look forward to seeing 

everyone back to nursery on Tuesday 19th April.  
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